Good morning. | would like to take the opportunity to bring everyone up to speed with the latest on the
Orchard Hills water main project.

Construction will be starting on Monday 5-8-2023.
Today (5-5-2023) the Contractor (Malley Construction) will be marking driveways for removal.

Monday (5-8-2023) the Contractor will begin mobilization and be bring in their will be bringing in their
equipment. The Contractor will also start saw-cutting driveways and will begin to relocate mailboxes.

Tuesday (5-9-2023) the Contractor will continue with driveway saw cuts and mailbox relocations.
Please note that the driveways will not be physically removed until needed.

Also, the addresses that will be affected with the mailbox relocations are as follows:
e 217 Fox Drive - Gumaro & Emily Rodrigues-Gonzalez
e 221 Wilson Place — Shanda Biabani-Kanine
e 225 Wilson Place — Susan Sias
e 249 Wilson Place — Thomas & Susan Massaway
e 259 Wilson Place —John & Linda Bradley
e 301 Wilson Place — Duane & Janet Oxendale
e 303 Wilson Place — Tyler & Kristin Saxton
e 305 Wilson Place — Jeff & Sue Baker

Spicer will contact the homeowners to notify them of the temporary mailbox relocations.
As we move forward with this project, Spicer will keep everyone informed as to progress.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks



